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25th February 2019 
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Dear Heather Sonn 
 
PWC FORENSIC INVESTIGATION REPORT 
 
It was reported in December 2018 that the PWC forensic investigation that was due to 
be completed by the end of December 2019 had not been completed as planned and 
that the investigation and report would be completed by the end of February 2019.  
 
As it is now very nearly the end of February 2019 I write to request that you confirm 
that: 

 The PWC forensic investigation has been completed? 

 The report on the PWC forensic investigation will be submitted to your board by 
the end of February 2019 if it has not already been received by your board? 

 The report on the PWC forensic investigation will be submitted to Parliament 
and by what date it will be so submitted? 

 The report on the PWC forensic investigation will be made public and by what 
date it will be so made public? 

 
I look forward to your swift reply in order to reassure those many South Africans 
affected by the Steinhoff debacle that progress is being made and that action will be 
taken. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
RA Lees MP 


